
 
Date: 07.09.2022 

NOTICE 

 

A one-day workshop on the “Importance of Intellectual Property Rights in 

Innovation” 

 

This is to inform all students, faculty, and staff that the Intellectual Property Right Cell, IIC-

TINT in collaboration with the Department of Science and Technology & Biotechnology 

(WBDSTBT), Government of West Bengal, is proposing to organize a one-day workshop on 

the “Importance of Intellectual Property Rights in Innovation.” 

Date: September 22, 2022 

Venue: Rabindra Tirtha, New Town and Techno International New Town (TINT) 

Time: 10am to 5pm 

The event will feature expert speakers and interactive sessions aimed at providing valuable 

insights into the significance of intellectual property in academic and professional settings. We 

encourage all interested participants to attend and make the most of this informative 

opportunity. 

 

 

....................... 

Prof. Dr. R. T. Goswami 

Director, TINT 

 

 

Cc:  

 
1. All Departmental HoDs 
2. IQAC 

3. IIC 
4. Administration 
5. Library 
6.Gate and Security 

  


